
Welcome Back 
Nutri-Serve’s 2020-21 School Year Mission:  

To safely & efficiently feed our customers healthy meals with an even greater emphasis on 
food safety & sanitation during this pandemic. Our commitment to safety practices: 

1. Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) for food service staff 2. Frequent surface sanitizing 3. Frequent glove changing 4. 
Temperatures taken of food service staff upon arrival 5. All foods wrapped or boxed 6. COVID Signage for staff & 

students. 
 Nutri-Serve Food Management, in partnership with School District Administrators, has 

designed several meal distribution models that are being tailored for each of our districts to 
start off the 2020-21 school year.   

Voorhees School District has chosen to implement a 5 day meal pickup every Wednesday available to all 
students. A Google Doc Order form was emailed to all families to fill out. 

 

 
 

MEAL PRICES FOR 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR: 
Meals will be free to all students until December 31, 2020 

 

ALL REMOTE MEALS MODEL DETAILS— 
A parent or guardian picks up meals weekly 

What’s 
included?  

Each student receives 10 meals total for the week: 5 breakfasts & 5 lunches. If you opt to 
participate in the program you must take all meals.  

Pickup Location Meals can be picked up at 8 different locations within the district. 

Pickup Time Meals will be available for pick up from 11 am-12:00 pm On Wednesdays  every week. First 
Meal Pickup will be Wednesday September 9, 2020. 

Preparing & 
Portioning 
Items 

Please follow our HEAT @ HOME preparation, storage and portioning instructions for 
putting together these meals for your student.  There is a link on the District Website to 
access this document.  Printed copies will be available at the pickup location. 

Other Details You will be asked your student’s name at time of pick up.  For “Paid” Students Money must 

be on the students account before pick-up Please use online payments for meals as we will not 

be accepting cash at this time! Go to www.schoolpaymentportal.com. Checks may be sent to the 

Cafeteria prior to meal pick up. 

We appreciate your patience as we are all working with new systems to accomplish 
the mission of feeding your student in a KIND, HEALTHY & SAFE manner.  

https://schoolpaymentportal.com/Default.aspx

